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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Oklahoma Department of Human Services (OKDHS) uses a childcare Restricted Registry to 

guide the agency in prohibiting certain individuals from licensure, ownership, employment, 

unsupervised access to children, or residence in a facility or program licensed, certified, 

operated or contracted by, or with, OKDHS or the Office of Juvenile Affairs (OJA). SB 

1641 authorizes appeals of Oklahoma Department of Human Services decisions pertaining to the 

Restricted Registry to the district court of the county in which the childcare facility is maintained 

and operated. 

 

After communication with OKDHS, the measure is anticipated to have the following fiscal 

impact: 

 

 
 

It may be noted that the anticipated impact for the measure is an estimate, and it could vary 

depending on certain unpredictable factors such as the number of associated legal claims. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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